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19th January 2016
Dear Parents and Pupils,
We are into our 2nd week of the term and the timetable is in full swing.  Please make a concerted effort to be at the Parents’ Information Evening tomorrow night.



Please do not forget our Parents’ Information Evening tomorrow Wednesday 20th January for the Senior Primary (Juniors, Grade 6 and Grade 7) and the High School.  Time 18h15 (6.15pm).  Parents, please park on the bottom field.  For our new parents, it is an evening where you will meet your class teacher and be given information on what your child will cover for this year.  This is also an opportunity to address any issues that you may have regarding this term.
	

	For the High School Parents, please make your way up to your child’s classroom where you will be met by the class teacher.



	

	For the Senior Primary School, please make your way up to the Hall to be addressed by Mrs Smith after which, you will go into the various classrooms to speak to the class teacher.


	Senior Primary

	Juniors: Mrs McPherson
	Grade 6: Miss Horn
	Grade 7: Mrs Smith


	
	
	

	High School

	Grade 8: Mrs Cross
	Grade 9: Mrs Hattingh
	Grade 10: Mrs Gooding

	Grade 11: Mr Didlick
	Grade 12: Mrs Freeman
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	We would like to welcome 
Asibonge Miya and his family to

Wendon Academy.

Asibonge joins our Junior Class with 

Mrs McPherson











“The Eagle’s Nest” Newsletter will be sent out each week on a Tuesday.  A huge amount 





of effort goes into this informative newsletter.  The newsletter will inform each family as 





to what is taking place at school.  Please take the time to read through it and place it on 





your fridge for reference.  It will certainly assist you when planning ahead and allowing 





your child to be prepared for what will be happening at school.  If you would like to 





receive The Eagle’s Nest electronically, please fill in the slip at the end of the newsletter.  





For our “old” parents we will continue to email through to you – if your e-mail has 





changed, please fill in the slip.
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	A simple way to raise funds for the school without costing us a cent – Its MONEY for JAM!!!.  We will forward an application form to each parent next week, in the hopes of securing support in this fundraising endeavour.  



January
Wednesday 13th 
Start of Term 1
Wednesday 20th 

Parents Information Evening

18h15 (6.15pm)

Friday 29th 

Grade 12 Fundraiser - Hotdogs

R10.00

February
Friday 12th 
Fundraiser – Valentine Braai
Dress in Red and White (R20)
Thursday 18th 

Grade 12 Outreach Outing to Amaoti

Info and Indemnities will be sent out shortly

Friday 26th 

Spell-a-thon

Grade 11 Fundraiser - Hamburgers

R20.00 for a Beef or Chicken Hamburger

March
Wednesday 2nd to

Friday 4th 
Grade 12 – Leadership Camp - Glengarry
Information and Indemnities to be sent out shortly
Monday 7th to Wednesday 9th 
Senior Primary Parents Report Back
Times will be set with parents to come and see the relevant teachers
Tuesday 5th 
High School Parents Report Back
5pm – 7pm in the Wendon Academy Hall
Thursday 10th 

High School Excursion – DSW Waste 

Info and Indemnities to be sent out closer the time.

Friday 11th 

Grade 10 Fundraiser - Hotdogs

R10.00

TBA

Senior Primary Outing to Willow Creek Animal Farm in Assagay

Info and Indemnities to be sent out closer the time.

Thursday 17th 

Wendon Academy Gala (Tentative)

End of Term 1
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Each year we respectively request a donation of flowers or money for our school foyer on a weekly basis.  At the most, it usually equates to one donation per family per year, at times perhaps two donations.  If you would like to assist, please complete the reply slip and return to school, thank you to the parents who have already replied.  

A schedule will be included in the next newsletter.  



PROJECTS TERM 1

We have earmarked three projects for our Outreach Programme this term:

Change For Charity 

This ongoing collection of “small change” will benefit our fundraising project. Please “raid” your purses and get rid of any unwanted change.

Bread Tags
Please collect the small plastic bread bag tags and send these to school. We will be supporting BEIKE BIOTECH who use the money raised from recycling the tags to buy wheelchairs for disabled people.

Peanut Butter and Mayonnaise 
The Grade Twelve class will be visiting Amaoti / Cogs Feeding Scheme on Thursday 18th February 2016.  We will be collecting Mayonnaise and Peanut Butter to present to this organisation.  Please support this cause.






We have a small second hand uniform shop where you can buy school uniforms.  
If you would like to donate items of clothing that are now too small for your child, 

we would be grateful in including the money into fundraising.  Thank you.

Have any of your details changed since 2015?? Please send in your new particulars for our records, on the slip below.  
Have an enjoyable week ahead.
Kind regards

Mrs Wendy Hicks

Managing Director

“Rock bottom became the solid foundation on which I rebuilt my life” – JK Rowling
Please only complete if you haven’t already filled in your details from last week’s newsletter

NEW CONTACT DETAILS
Name: __________________________________________________________________________

Tel ( w ) __________________________

Tel ( h ) ______________________________ 

Cell: _____________________________

Email:
________________________________
Address: (Physical) 
________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________ Postal Code:  _____________

Address: (Postal) ________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________ Postal Code:  _____________

(
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-

EMAIL – NEWSLETTER
I would like to receive the Wendon Newsletter electronically every week.

Name of Learner:
______________________________________ Grade:  ___________________

Email Address:
________________________________________________________________

(
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-

FLOWERS IN THE FOYER REQUEST


Name of Learner: _______________________________________ Grade:  ____________________
I am able to donate flowers for the foyer.



Signature: ________________________



(
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
MY SCHOOL CARD
Name: _______________________________

Please could you send me a form to complete.
Signature: ____________________________

